
 

 

10th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Visit to Chorlton Library 
 

On Tuesday 17th January 2017 we will be taking Year 1 to an exciting storytelling workshop 

at Chorlton Library. ‘Just Soph’ is a theatrical storytelling experience created for children aged 

4-7, adapted from Rudyard Kipling’s ‘The Just So Stories’. 

 

We will be walking to the library at 10:00am, which means that we will be back at school in 

time for lunch. If you do not want your child to join in this local visit, please indicate on the 

opt-out reply slip below.  

 

Finally, if you are able to help out on the day, please let your child’s teacher know. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hayley Craven, Laura Thomas and Jo Crolla 

Year 1 Teachers 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 1 Visit to Chorlton Library 
 

Child’s Name:____________________________________________ Class:_________________ 

 

I do not want my child to go to Chorlton Library on 17th January [  ] 

 

Signed:_________________________________________________ Date:_________________ 

 


